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Itôs Baby Think It Over Time! 
Each semester in the Parenting & Child Development Career & Technical Education course students spend 
a weekend completing a simulation assignment with life-like infants.  Read student experiences to get an 
eye view of  what the weekend was like and what was learned! 
 
The nine pound two ounce virtual real life baby that I had to 
take care of for the weekend was a mess. All the  
experiences that I had previously heard made me nervous to 
take it home. I need my sleep and without sleep, I turn into a 
witch. The baby, was much like a real baby, it needed  
attention, care, needed to be rocked, fed, changed, and be 
burped. So, I learned from my mistakes the first night I took it 
home. When I held the baby it was fine however, when I put 
her down she would scream. So she just needed love  
therefore I would just hold her. During the first  night she 
slept on a blanket beside me in my bed and I covered her up 
with a small blanket. However that wasnôt too smart. She was 
up at 1:55 , 3:28, 5:16, and 8 am. When she was up I had to 
feed and change her, then rock her back to sleep (by the end of the weekend I wish she could have fed  
herself.) So, from that I learned from my mistakes and the second night she slept in my arms and only got up 
at 3 oôclock, and 7 oôclock. Throughout the day she was fine when you would give her attention.  There 
were times where she would be fussy but I would just have to rock her. Sunday night, 
I wrapped her up and she slept in my arms, therefore she was warm and getting  
attention so she slept until 5 oôclock that morning. My baby experience was better 
than I thought but if I had one piece of advice to give to anyone it would be learn 
from your mistakes and make sure you pay attention to the baby, and as always scan 
your bracelet as fast as you can.      Taryn Sheltonð9th CTE grade student 
 
My experience with the baby was kind of rough. Taking care of the baby was not  
necessarily difficult.  It was just the baby wanted to be taken care of very frequently 
and for long periods of time, especially when feeding and rocking. The baby would 
want to be taken care of late at night, and would wake up a few times during the night, so I quickly became 
tired. Overall, the experience was not exactly bad but just challenging.  Sydney Sorrellð-10th  CTE grade 
student. 

Itôs the end of first semester?  Time to reflectééé.. 
     Were you successful?    Are you on track to be a CTE completer? 
     Did you achieve your goals?   Did you earn a CTE credential? 
     Are there areas in which to improve?  Are you challenging yourself with a CTE level 2 course? 
     Do you need to change your study habits? Did you obtain proficiency on your CTE exam? 
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Interact Club Interacting with the  
community!! 

The Eastern Alamance Interact Club won a Most Enthusiastic trophy at the Rotary 
Club's Packathon.  The Interact Club is sponsored by our local Rotary Clubs in  
Alamance County.  Our Interact Club helped pack over 25,000 meals in one night!  
The meals are packed to help food relief around the world.  The last meals were 
dispersed during the hurricane season.  The Packathon was to help replenish those 
empty shelves.  Our team chanted, cheered, and sang Christmas carols the whole 
night long which won them the trophy.  Just wanted to share how our students 
show such a positive representation of our school.  

And as you all may know...we like competition at Eastern!  And what a better 
way to have a little competitive jolly than compete for our community! The 
Interact Club had a Food Drive to collect food items for the Allied Churches of 
Alamance County food pantry.  The ACAC provides shelter for the homeless 
and meals from their local kitchen and meal service.  Mr. Pritchard and Mr. 
Costa went head to head down to the last day.  Costa's 1st block collected 
 372 food items.  Pritchard came in strong second place with 308 food items.  
Congrats to both of them for a job well done!   In total our students donated 
1,227 food items for the ACAC .Costa and his students celebrated the Holidays 
with a free Holiday Party!  THANK YOU to all of our students who made this 
effort a success by donating food items!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Information provided by Mr. Anderson, CTE Teacher & Interact Club Advisor 

ASVAB Interpretation 
12/19/17 

Ms. Ramona Williams from MEPS  
in Raleigh visited Eastern Tuesday 
to meet with students who took the 
ASVAB in October.  During this 
time she briefly went over the 
ASVAB results explaining the  
percentiles.  Since she is not a  
recruiter, most of her time was 
spent on career investigation based 

on an individual student  
assessment.  From the assessment, 
students were able to identify types 
of careers that matched their  

interests  

Did you know every senior is assigned to a faculty member at  

Eastern?  For what purpose you may ask?  We call it EEE!  Upon graduation, 
our goal is that each of our seniors will go in one direction:  Enrolled, Employed 
or Enlisted.  Teachers should be contacting you if you are a senior to ask  

questions like:  Are you working? Have you applied to school?  What are your 
plans after high school?  Our desire is that ALL senior EAGLES are on the 

track to be a productive citizen! 

Interior Design students 
building houses! 

Students in Dr. Bell's Interior Design I  
classes created models of houses using 

found materials like cardboard and left over 
paint. The houses were created by the  
students in order to show their mastery  
of different architectural styles in roofing. 

FEBRURARY IS CTE MONTH!! 
Career and technical education, or CTE, is education that directly prepares  

students for high-wage, high-demand careers.  


